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Dear Mr Milosevic,

President von der Leyen would like to thank you and your co-signatories for your letter of 
16 June 2020, sharing the discussions and outcomes from the Extraordinary Meeting of the 
Chairpersons of COS AC, which took place via videoconference on 16 June 2020.

We have taken note with attention of the positions expressed therein on the common European 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic and its consequences, in particular, the Commission 
proposals for an ambitious recovery plan, the Conference on the Future of Europe, and the 
future relations between the EU and the UK.

President von der Leyen asked me to inform you that your letter has been transmitted to the 
Vice-President of the Commission responsible for Interinstitutional Relations and Foresight, 
Mr Maroš Šefcovič (e-mail: Maros.SEFCOVIC@ec.europa.eu). Mr Šefeovič is looking into 
the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Björn Seibert

Mr Domagoj Ivan Milosevic 
Chairman
European Affairs Committee of the Croatian Hrvatski sabor 
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